

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

January 26, 1984

Dorothy Norvell Andersen Alfred F. Andersen The Tom Paine Institute 1155 South Dora Street Ukiah, California 95482

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Andersen:

Commissioner Gilinsky has asked me to reply to your letter of January 12, 1984, concerning the licensing of the Diablo Canyon nuclear power plant.

I have forwarded your comments to the Secretariat for inclusion in the hearing record. As this is a contested case before the Commission, he cannot comment on the substance of your letter but appreciates your interest in this matter.

Sincerely,

Konne Joedaniet

Roxanne Goldsmith Special Assistant to Commissioner Gilinsky

DIUT